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From: Peter McDonald
To: Public Comment
Subject: Loyola Corners Development Plan
Date: Thursday, April 28, 2022 2:39:47 PM

To Los Altos City Council:
Re: Loyola Corners Specific Plan

Dear Council Members:

I'm a resident near the Loyola Corners business district. My understanding is that there is an
original plan
in place regarding the zoning for this area. I understand it was determined with different views
and interests being
considered. This seems to be a reasonable and fair approach to future development of the
Loyola Corners area.

I believe it is important to maintain the intent of the original proposed zoning for this area,
considering the
traffic and parking issues that exist for Loyola Corners. The limits included in these original
recommendations
should be kept in place for future development of this area. Increased density and height
limits will only 
create new and undesirable congestion to this area.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
Peter McDonald
Los Altos
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